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Dear Senator, 

 

My name is Brandy, and I am a teacher in Coburg. I’m writing to urge you to support 

HB 3365, which would expand climate education across all subjects in Oregon 

schools. I believe this bill is crucial for preparing students to understand and tackle 

the impacts of climate change. 

 

Climate change is already affecting our state, from wildfires to droughts, and it will 

continue to impact our future. I think it’s important for all students to learn about these 

issues in subjects like math, science, social studies, and even the arts, so they can 

see how they connect to everything they are learning. 

 

I strongly support HB 3365 because it will give Oregon students the knowledge and 

skills we need to face the challenges of climate change. I urge you to vote in favor of 

this bill. 

 

Thank you for your time and for supporting climate education! 

 

Sincerely, 

 Brandy Kuykendall 


